
I urge you to say NO to the proposed cannabis land use ordinance for 

two principal reasons: 

Traffic - our rural county roads are already over-burdened and in a 

degraded state and we do not want yet more heavy truck traffic 

delivering soil, water, etc.. 

Water - with no end in sight for the drought and the looming water 

crisis it is evident that the county has barely sufficient water 

resources to meet even minimum current needs. The production of 

cannabis is a heavily water intensive activity and frankly I am 

surprised that this expansion of cannabis production is even being 

considered at all at this time. This is not a good idea - please say 

NO. 

 

With respect, 

Christopher Martin 

Willits 

 

 


